TOWN OF CARRBORO

Planning Board

301 West Main Street, Carrboro, North Carolina 27510

RECOMMENDATION

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2016

LAND USE ORDINANCE TEXT AMENDMENT RELATING TO PROTESTS
TO ZONING MAP AMENDMENTS

Motion was made by Rc<csev and seconded by Vewmde rqras< that the Plé\ny\«v\g Bearcl
recommends that the Board of Aldermen a4 Porove the draft ordinance. 3

VOTE:

AYES: ()
ABSENT/EXCUSED: ()
NOES: (0)
ABSTENTIONS: (¢)

Associated Findings

By a unanimous show of hands, the lanniv 4 Boarc i membership also indicated that no members
have any financial interests that would pose a Conflict of interest to the adoption of this amendment.

Motion was made by (osSe v and seconded by P(. nderdrass that the ﬂ&mm vﬁ &‘0' of the

Town of Carrboro finds the proposed text amendment, con51stent with CarrboroWision 2020,
particularly the statements under Section 2.0, Development by retaining an opportunity for community
input when making development decisions.

Furthermore, the Planmvg igcf«w/ of the Town of Carrboro finds the proposed text
amendment, which will conform the provisions of the Land Use Ordinance, with regard to protest
petitions, to recent changes in state legislation, is in the public interest.

YOTE:

AYES: ()
ABSENT/EXCUSED: ()
NOES: ()

ABSTENTIONS: () ; (\/‘\
(}/’Lg/ LL—\ ALQ)/ )//3/'2 016

(Chair) "(Date)




ORANGE COUNTY PLANNING & INSPECTIONS DEPARTMENT
Craig N. Benedict, AICP, Director

Administration
(919) 245-2575

(919) 644-3002 (FAX)
www.orangecountync.gov

131 W. Margaret Lane
P O Box 8181
Hillsborough,

North Carolina, 27278

TRANSMITTAL DELIVERED VIA EMAIL

October 17, 2016
Christina Moon, AICP
Planning Administrator
Town of Carrboro

301 W. Main St.
Carrboro, NC 27510

SUBJECT: Joint Planning Review of Proposed Ordinance Amendments

Dear Tina:

Thank you for the opportunity to review the revisions to the following Land Use
Ordinance amendments received by us October 14, 2016 and proposed for town public
hearing on November 15, 2016:

e An Ordinance to Amending the Provisions related to the Protest Petitions.

We have reviewed the amendments and find no inconsistency with the adopted Joint
Planning Area Land Use Plan.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know.
Sincerely,

ﬂm[{{ifu ﬁl(%zg

Perdita Holtz, AICP
Planning Systems Coordinator
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